
NWMMOC      Events in September


Steve chauffeured for the wedding of 
his friends.

This well-guarded, saveable 1958 Minor 
1000 has been stored in a barn for 26 
years.  Steve Chater helped with 
evaluation, and the branch is trying to 
find a buyer before the buildings are 
demolished.

North Wilts branch members attended 
the rally of the Avon Branch, which was 
held at East Somerset Steam Railway 
near Shepton Mallet in Somerset.


